
 

 
Zero Waste Advisory 

Commission 
 

Community Interest 
Announcement 

 
J.D. Porter, a previous member of the City of Austin’s Solid 
Waste/Zero Waste Advisory Commission, and founder of the 

Central Texas Zero Waste Alliance, is moving out of state. This 
is a gathering will celebrate his legacy.  

 
Sunday, November 22, 2015 

5:00 PM to 7:30 PM 
   

Esquina Tango 
209 Pedernales Street  

Austin, TX 78702 
 

For information contact: 
Michael Sullivan 

512-974-1987 


